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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
MANILA

,
V

March 23. 1992

DEPAR~RDER"\ I
NO. ~ ~J~-y.
Series of 1992 J
SUBJECT Recoupment of ndvance Payment ~~de to

Hanaber Incorporated

Attached is a copy of the letter dated l~rch 4, 1992 of the
Regional Director, Region VI. Iloilo City, requesting for the recoup-
ment of the 1~~ advance payment made to Hanaber Incorporated in the
amount of P34.760.64 in connection with the Restoration of Jcto
Bagonawa-La Carlota-La Castellana Road.

In this connection, henceforth. all offices of this Department,
are hereby directed to withhold any amount due to Hanaber Incorporated
necessary to cover the aforementioned unrecouped amount and report
the same to the Assistant Secretary for Comptrollership and Financial
Management •

• This Department Order shall take effect immediately until
revoked.
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